
 

 

 
MEMORANDUM 

 
 

TO:  Mark Hamlin, Director of Regulatory Policy, CSI Office 
  
FROM: Lisa Wiltshire, Bureau Chief, Office of Families and Children 
  
RE:  CSI Review- Amendment of rules 5101:2-33-70 
 
DATE:            July 18, 2014 
 
 
Thank you for your recent review of the referenced Ohio administrative code rule. Based on 
your recommendation  for  no changes  to  the  rule,  the  Office  of  Families  and  Children  
will proceed with the formal filing of this rule with Joint Committee on Agency Rule Review 
(JCARR). 
 

ACTION: Final DATE: 10/20/2014 10:08 AM
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